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Reminders: 

-Hot Lunches can be ordered daily at the gate when you drop off.  

-If your child is absent you must inform the pre-school by 9am. Please phone or 

email. This has to be done for each day of absence.  

-Water bottle needed for each session. Please ensure the bottle is clearly 

labelled.  

-Please label your child’s belongings.  

-No Nuts in snack boxes or packed lunches.  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

All the Little Greg’s staff are really pleased how well the children have settled into pre-school.  It is lovely having 

parents back on site after the last 18 months as parents and visitors have been limited. We appreciate your support 

with following our covid-19 policy and procedures.   

 September 2021 the government updated the Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS 2021) all staff have been training 

to work with the new guidance to support their practice at pre-school. Adapting the setting to support the new EYFS 

document.  

Over the last 3 weeks the key persons have been observing and working with your children getting to know them. 

Next week you will be receiving planning to give you an idea what is planned at pre-school and how we are 

developing your child’s learning.  

Observations via tapestry will be sent home weekly. These will be individual or group. Parents and Carers can also 

upload to tapestry any special events or activities you do at home. These will be shared during circle time with their 

peers.  

Over the pre-school year. You will receive an on entry report next half term and end of year report during the summer 

term.  

We have parent events planned for the year. Harvest Festival collection supporting a local care home, Information 

evening, mother’s day tea party and father’s day forest treat. Information will be sent home near the time of event.  

All Little Gregs staff are looking forward to an exciting year ahead! 

If you have any questions relating to the pre-school or your child’s development. Please speak with a staff member 

they will be happy to help.  

Kind Regards  

Sarah Wilkes  

Pre-School Manager  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Dates for the Diary 

Pre-School AGM ‘Online via Zoom’ @ 

7pm  

Wednesday 29th September 2021  

Teachers Training Day – Closed to 

Children.   

Friday 1st October 2021  

Last Day of Term  Friday 22nd October 2021  

Half Term  Monday 25th – Friday 29th October 

2021  

Return to Pre-School  Monday 1st November 2021  

End of Autumn Term  Friday 17th December 2021  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please can I remind you we have a Facebook and Instagram page! 

On the page we share useful links and ideas to support you at home.  

Please give the page alike.  

              

Facebook Page                                                                           Instagram Page  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


